
 

In February 2018, Sunshine Coast Credit Union welcomed appointed Director 
Cheryl McNicol.  
 
Cheryl joined the Board in February 2018, and has been a proud credit union member since the late 1980’s. 
She brings leadership experience from working with many corporate, non-profit and small business sectors 
with expertise in business development, operations management, risk management, financial management, 
training and facilitation in a number of industries across Canada and the US.  
 
Cheryl has assisted hundreds of aspiring entrepreneurs to create a viable and sustainable business by sharing 
her business planning and financial planning expertise.  She is a co-founder and enthusiastic supporter of the 
Self-Employed Women’s Network - Sunshine Coast and is an active member of the Gibsons and District 
Chamber of Commerce.   
 


